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HELP US  
SPREAD THE WORD!

Please feel free to use the 
"forward to a friend" feature 
of this newsletter to help us 
spread the word about how 
the Fairfield County 
Foundation is building a 
legacy for our community.

SCHOLARSHIP
INFORMATION

2012-2013
APPLICATIONS 

have been
processed. Scholarship 
award recipients have 
been notified. We 
have included the 
Rotary scholarship
winners in this edition 
of our newsletter, and 
will be listing 
additional scholarship
recipients in the July 
newsletter!

2013-2014
applications will be 
available this fall.

Board of Trustees:

Tom Hammer,
Chairman

Andrew Ogilvie,
Vice Chairman

Judy Root,
Treasurer

Jayne McGill,
Secretary

James Barrett, M.D.
John Baughman

A Message From the Director 
Dear Friends of the Foundation,

Summer is upon us, and with that, our scholarship selection process is 
complete! Below is a listing of the Rotary scholarship recipients.  We'll be 
listing the Foundation scholarship recipients in the next edition of our
newsletter in July. 

In addition to a busy season of scholarship and grant selections, the 
Foundation has been working to create new materials to help us better
communicate with current and potential donors, scholarship and grant 
recipients and the community. 

In this edition of the newsletter, you'll learn more about the Foundation's 
new website and brochure, and read about the new Molly Ann Clark
Memorial Scholarship fund. As always, we are so grateful for the 
support of our donors in the funding of these programs and projects that 
are essential to the success of our community!

Enjoy the sunshine!

Amy Eyman
Executive Director 

Foundation Communication Tools Get 
a Fresh Look
We are pleased to announce that the Foundation has launched its new 
website! With its new design, our site underscores our mission of Building a 
Legacy in our community.

The Foundation brochure has also received a makeover, and is now 
available for download on our website.

Foundation Announces 
Rotary Scholarship Recipients
The Fairfield County Foundation partnered with the Lancaster Rotary Club 
to provide $96,735 in scholarships and helped 62 students in Fairfield 
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Jonathan Clark
Dean Cochenour
John Furlow
Sheila Heath
Matthew E. Johnson
Barry Ritchey
Howard Sniderman
Gary Taylor
Richard Warner

Staff:

Amy Eyman, 
Executive Director

Renee Reilly, 
Financial Officer    

Mindy Farrow, 
Office Manager

Debee Monger, 
Administrative Assistant

Contact
Information 

Fairfield County Foundation

162 East Main Street · PO 
Box 159 · Lancaster, Ohio 
43130

Phone 740.654.8451

Fax 740.654.3971  

Fairfield County Foundation

County attend the college of their choice. Scroll below the photo of the 
scholarship winners to see a complete list of Rotary scholarships
awarded and the winners. 

David Boger Memorial 
Alexzander Blanchard

Eva Eyman
Winter Bush, Samantha Christopher, Lindsey Dupler, Jake Leitnaker, 

Cherice Peters, David Rose, Christiana Vandergriff, Kayla Winland

Bess Floyd Art
Keri Baughman, Paige Carpenter, Kalynn Renko

Bess Floyd Music
Abigail Ailes, Alexander Baker, Jane Dickman, Troy Kunkler and Ying

Chi Hsu

Jerry Floyd
Emily Barrows, Stephen Poyer and Damien Watson

Dr. Phil Floyd Dentistry
Alyssa Jenkins, Megan Miller and Edward Nash

Fannie M. Howe Nursing
Matthew Stallard

Lancaster Rotary Club
Garrett Hoshor and Alana Hurdley

Fred M. Lowry
Catherine Quamme

Dr. Paul & Mary Magnuson
Brent Aebi and Christen Johnson

Nauman Sampson
Allison Dunn

Donald I. Rodenbaugh Engineering
Ryan King, Olivia Lanier, Joshua Roberts and Eric Storts

George Sakas Memorial
Taylor Okel

Jacob Sims
Kayla Howell, Tonya Jackson and Heather Milhon
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Willard "Fuzz" Smith
Stephen Rauch

Clarence and Edna Steenrod
Brent Aebi

Shelly Strigle Memorial
Sarah Bennett and Mikaela Brady

James and Viola Wayland Accounting and Computer Science
John Johnson, Joshua Roberts, Evan Schaffner and Tyler Winkelman 

James and Viola Wayland Student Choice
Timothy Alford, Monica Allen, Cody Kraner, Olivia Lanier, Kaitlin 

MacEachen, Kristin Parrish, Haley Underwood and Elizabeth Winchell

Mindi Wendel Memorial
Mary Baxter, Olivia Eckols, Darian Hanna, Clarissa Jordan, Todd Kunkler, 

Alana McGee, Emily Smith and Emily Kiger

Building a Legacy: One Project at a 
Time
Grants provided by the Fairfield County Foundation continue to 
touch every corner of our community, helping organizations accomplish 
their goals. This month, we are featuring a new fund,
the Molly Ann Clark Memorial Scholarship.

This fund was established in memory of Molly Ann Clark, by her 
family. Molly was very passionately involved in the 
Lancaster Soap Box Derby, and recipients of this award
must have raced in the derby, been a derby queen, or 
have had a family member that either volunteered or 
served on the board of directors.

The fund will provide scholarship money to students ages 
17-21 from Fairfield, Perry, Pickway, Hocking, Licking, 
Athens or Muskingum counties. Criteria to be considered
for the scholarship include those who have demonstrated 
an interest in community services and volunteerism. 
Applicants meeting this criteria will be given preference in 
determining recipients, or a student seeking a degree in
substance abuse education may be accepted.
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